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Impact 3.15-2 Development under the Proposed Plan would have sufficient
water supplies available to serve the Planning Area and reasonably
foreseeable future development during normal, dry and multiple dry
years. (Less than Significant)

Water service to the Planning Area is presumed to be provided by the Valley of the Moon
Water District through the utilization of onsite water sources. A significant impact would
occur if the District would not have sufficient water supplies available to serve the Planning
Area during normal, dry, and multiple dry years through 2045. Implementation of the
Proposed Plan would not increase water demand within the Planning Area from historical
peak amounts. Further, the Proposed Plan includes multiple policies that support water
conservation and efficiency to minimize additional demand, including policies 6-10, 6-11,
and 6-15. These policies would further reduce demand by implementing measures such
as greywater systems and water efficient plumbing fixtures. Sonoma County’s General
Plan, and Municipal Code also include multiple provisions that support water conservation.
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Therefore, based on the findings of the WSA and implementation of the mitigation
measures described below, the District will have sufficient water supplies available to serve

development pursuant to the Proposed Plan during normal, dry, and multiple dry years.
As such, impacts would be less than significant with the following Standard Conditions of

Approval incorporated.
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